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The Citizens of the State of Oregon cannot afford more fees or taxes.  The Metro 

area is one of the most expensive in the US already. As Citizens we are not receiving 

value for the taxes and fees we pay.  Learn to work with the money that is already 

available and make cuts to wasteful spending.  Quit asking for more.   


